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Engadine High School 
Works notification       7 July 2022 

Dear resident,  

School Infrastructure NSW (SINSW) would like to advise that piling works are due to begin on Monday, 11 
July at Engadine High School (weather pending). 

What is piling? 

Piling is the installation of columns in the ground to provide support to a structure.  

To install the columns for the new multi-purpose hall at Engadine High School, the builder will need to drill 
into the rock with a 20-tonne piling rig, which will generate substantial noise. There may also be increased 
construction vehicle movement to complete the works. 

How long will these works take? 

We expect these works to take 1-2 weeks, however, this is dependent on weather conditions. 

Working hours are Monday to Friday, 7 am to 5 pm and Saturday, 8am to 3pm. No work will occur on 
Sundays or public holidays, unless otherwise advised. 

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 
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